Maiden Place Post Office Reopening

I have received the below letter from the Post Office regarding the good news
that Maiden Place Post Office will be reopening on the 26th April:

Dear Customer,

Service Re-opening
Maiden Place Post Office
10 Maiden Lane Centre, Lower Earley, Reading, Berkshire, RG6 3HD

We are delighted to let you know that we will be restoring Post Office
services to Maiden Place on Tuesday 26 April 2022 at 13:00. The branch closed
temporarily in October 2021 following the resignation of the postmaster.

The new service will be operated from the same premises and will offer a
range of Post Office products and services. Full details of the new service
are provided at the end of this letter.

I know that the local community will join me in welcoming this good news and
hope that you and our customers will continue to use this service. If you are
a local representative, please feel free to share this information through
your social media channels and with any local groups or organisations that
you know within the community for example on noticeboards, local charities
and in GP surgeries, to help our customers and your constituents understand
what is happening to the Post Office in the local community. If you would
like a supply of posters, please let us know.

Thank you for your support in restoring a Post Office service.
Yours faithfully,

Network Provision Lead


http://www.government-world.com/maiden-place-post-office-reopening/

